
Stock, William 

11/24/2010 11:48:08 AM 

'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Left you a voicemailk at your office

I think it would be good to get together next week for an update from Kirk on the Line 101 issues. The v- 
maii has some additional details. Let me know what you think.

Happy Thanksgiving.

Bill iRprlartpri ]

SB GT&S 0493859
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